
IN2IT 4th Consortium Meeting Evaluation:  September 2018 
 

  

 

 

Report 
Introduction 

The IN2IT 4th Consortium Meeting took place on 4-6 September 2018 in Haifa, Israel. 

The University of Montpellier has collected 15 responses to the “Before meeting surveys” and 18 

responses to the “After meeting surveys”.  

 

 

I. Before – After meeting surveys comparison  

Most of questions in the Before and After meeting surveys were similar in order to be able to 

evaluate the evolution due to the meeting execution. 

 

The majority of attendees who have completed the questionnaires before and after the meeting 

are satisfied regarding the meeting preparation and execution. It appears that after the meeting, 

5,6 % of participants are dissatisfied. 
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The information given to the attendees immediately before and during the meeting was 

considered very helpful by the majority of participants who have completed the questionnaires. 

 

 

 

The quality of the IN2IT 4th Consortium Meeting organization/realization was considered 

excellent by the majority of participants to the meeting.  
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The majority of participants who have completed the questionnaires think that the objectives of 

the conference are achieved. 

 

II. Others questions 

In the after meeting survey, some specific questions were asked to better understand possible 

discrepancies observed before and after the meeting. 
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1B) Presentations: how satisfied are you with the overall quality of working sessions 

 

Most of participants are satisfied by the quality of the working sessions. 

 



IN2IT 4th Consortium Meeting Evaluation:  September 2018 
 

  

 

 

 Suggestions or comments 

After the meeting:  

“We will await an update regarding decisions involving sustainability of the project -namely 

platform and server related issues”. 

“Thank you to ORT Braude team for an amazing event and for successfully coordinating the 

project”. 

“This was the first time I attended in2it consortium meeting as an observer. My interest is to 

explore research collaboration and I was pleased to have a discussion with a couple of 

participants who expressed collaborative research”. 

 

Suggestions and recommendations for improvement 

The 4th Consortium meeting was considered a successful event by the majority of participants 
and a useful time to discuss new collaborations. 
 
Now, information about the sustainability of the project is requested: an update on the platform 
and server issues is expected. 
 
 


